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Update on the National Chapter Activities:* (Please insert additional pages, if needed) 

The chapter remains dormant, per previous years’ reports. We hope to continue the fruitful 
collaboration we have enjoyed with CAA-Norway in past years. The intention is still to hold an 
AGM and elect a new steering committee, and interest has been expressed by some candidates; 
however nothing has been arranged at the time of writing. 
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